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December 14, 1998 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

I was pleased to learn from your recent letter that your wife's condition has 
improved and that she will be coming home soon. It certainly will be much better to 
enjoy the Holiday Season at home than for the two of you to have been in the hospital. 

I would like to take this opportunity to extend kindest regards and best wishes to 
you and Lil for the New Year. I hope that it will prove to be a kinder and gentler year for 
both of you in all respects. 

Sincerely, 

re/2J 

Cyril H. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 

CHW/esy 


